
 
 

 

 
 

 

A note from the Headteacher 
 

I hope you all had a lovely week off for half term.  

 

I am happy to see everyone back in school, working very hard. We have 

many fun things coming up this term. It is always a busy time with the run up 

to Christmas, so please make sure you have a look in the “Dates for Your 

Diary” section, to be aware of what is coming up. We are delighted that this 

year we will be able to have some Christmas performances in the school hall 

for you to attend.  

EYFS – will host a traditional Christmas nativity, Key Stage 1 children (Year 1 

and 2) will be telling the story of ‘The Night Before Christmas’ and our Key 

Stage 2 children (years 3 to 6) will be performing ‘Bah Humbug!’ There will be 

more information about these events closer to the time and we will send out 

ticket information shortly.  

 

I would also like to remind everyone that HAVA host a coffee morning every 

Wednesday from 8:40am, in our Blue hall. Please feel free to pop in to have a 

coffee and a chat.  

 
Many thanks. 

Eleanore Pickard 

Headteacher 
 

  4 t h November 2022 
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Remembrance Day  

Next week, we are going to be selling poppies in school as well as other 

poppy merchandise. These can all be purchased for a donation of your 

choice, which will go to the Royal British Legion, who provide support to the 

Armed Forces community. 

We will have a special assembly on Friday 11th November, for Remembrance 

Day, for the whole school and HOPS. Unfortunately, we will not be able to 

accommodate parents to attend, however there will be some pictures 

posted on our social media platforms.  

Sports Coach: 

 

We have arranged for a new sports coach to start with us on Monday for a 

number of weeks. They will take up the running of the multi sports club, which 

will start up again on Monday 14th November, as well as playing football with 

Breakfast Club. More information to follow. 

 

Attendance 

 

Please can we congratulate all the children that have achieved 100% 

attendance since September. We are very proud of you all.  

 

Just to remind everyone that class doors close at 8:55am every morning. 

There have been a few late marks recently, which can affect the day, and 

your child’s learning time and attendance.  

Follow us @HWPSLeeds 

 

Means Tested Free School 

Meals 

 

We would just like to remind 

those that are entitled to 

means tested free school 

meals, to contact the office if 

you have not yet ordered your 

child’s free 

sweatshirt/cardigan. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 

 

TRAINING DAYS 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

Monday 24th July 2023 

Tuesday 25th July 2023 

 

CLASS ASSEMBLY DATES 

Morpurgo Class - Tuesday 15th 

November 2022  

Shireen Class –Tuesday 22nd 

November 2022 

Cowell Class-Tuesday 29th 

November 2022 

 

OPEN DAY 

Wednesday 9th November 2022 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

Friday 18th November 2022 

 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER AND DINNER 

DAY 

Thursday 8th December 2022 

 

CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES 

EYFS Nativity Tuesday 6th 

December 2022 

 

KS2 Performances Tuesday 13th 

December 2022 @9:30am and 

Wednesday 14th December 2022 

@5:30pm  

 

KS1 Performances Tuesday 13th 

December 2022 @2:30pm and 

Wednesday 14th December 2022 

@9:30am  

 

CHOIR PERFORMANCE AT HOPS 

Wednesday 14th December 

@10:00am 

https://www.instagram.com/hwpsleeds/
https://www.facebook.com/hwpsleeds/
https://twitter.com/hwpsleeds

